
 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We all enjoyed the annual Carol Service at St Peter and St Paul Church on 
Wednesday evening. With huge thanks to Mrs Clements and her choir, who 
performed with enthusiasm and skill moving members of the congregation to 
tears!  Some of our talented pupils performed piano, guitar and voice.  It was a great 
opportunity to live our school vision: ‘Let your light shine.’  
 

Thursday morning was a unique opportunity to bring the whole school together for 
the Christmas service at Dinton Church.  For Foundation class this was their first visit 
to the Junior site and they behaved incredibly well.  During the service, pupils who 
have achieved 100% attendance this term were rewarded with a 
certificate.  Congratulations, this is quite an exceptional achievement as there have 
been so many winter bugs around. 
 

The winning houses enjoyed a special afternoon reward this week choosing to 
decorate Christmas biscuits. 
 

We have challenged all children to engage in a Christmas Reading 
Challenge. There are a number of fun reading activities to complete over the holiday 
time with family, friends and pets! Children are encouraged to record some of these 
and bring in photographic evidence. Please support your child with this and take 
some time to enjoy a book. 
 

Don’t forget to put the date for the F4CADS parents’ quiz night with supper in your 
diary. It will be on Friday 31 January at 7pm at the juniors. More information will 
follow the first week of next term  
 

I hope you enjoy a wonderful Christmas holiday with your family and friends.  
 

Mrs Wilde 

Link to the School Calendar 

https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/christmas-carol-service/
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/winning-house-afternoon-treat/
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/events/?doing_wp_cron=1718374498.1068599224090576171875
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